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3rd Earl of Radnor 
 
 

Unsolicited Generosity 
 
 
The Earl of Radnor with his usual generosity and kind consideration for the poor has unsolicited 
presented £20 to be given in clothing to the poor of this town.  The yearly income of the public 
charities of this town amounts to upwards of £200; by this sum more than 900 persons at Christmas 
are annually supplied with bread and beef of the first quality.  In addition, 20 men and women are 
completely clothed and various sums at from 2s. 6d. to 5s. are given to at least 50 deserving poor and 
every two years, gifts of £7 each are made to young tradesmen.  The administration of these charities 
does honour to the Trustees.                                                          
 
Wiltshire Independent, Thursday, 18 January 1838 

 


